
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope your week is going well and that you are 

enjoying the World Cup.  

 

Year 2 Historians Potter and Zephaniah 

Classes at the Tower of London. 

 

 
 

Year 2 had a great time learning about the history 

of the Tower of London this week. Rosen class will 

go tomorrow so watch this space.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair – Friday 13th July 

 

Please be aware the school office will close at 

2.30pm on Friday 13th July so that the staff can help 

with the Summer Fair. This is due to the shortage of 

parent helpers. Thank you for your co-operation 

and understanding.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cookery Club Fun 

 

 
 

The children in the cookery club had great fun this 

week baking and icing cakes. Huge thanks to Beth 

and Chef Tash and well done to all the children. 

 

End of Term Reports 

 

As previously communicated, we are aiming to send 

your child’s reports home with your child on 

Tuesday 17th July. I hope you enjoy reading them as 

your children and their teachers have worked 

incredibly hard throughout the year to ensure your 

children make maximum progress. If you would like 

to discuss your child’s report please send a message 

via class dojo and the teacher will arrange a 

mutually convenient time to meet you.  

 

I hope you enjoy the World Cup semi-final tonight 

and enjoy your weekend when it arrives. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Ali Silke 

Principal 
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Dates for your Diaries 

Please see important dates below for your Diary: 

Date and Time Event 

Thursday 12th July Year 6 Production 

2.00pm and 6.00pm 

Friday 13th July Summer Fair  

3.30pm-6.00pm 

Wednesday 18th July 

Sports Day 

 

Years 2 and 3 

8.45am-10.15am 

Reception and Year 1 

10.30am-12.00pm 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

1.30pm-3.45pm 

Nursery PM children  

Tuesday 17th July  

1.00pm 

Nursery AM children  

Friday 20th July  

9:30am 

Thursday 19th July Year 6 Graduation 

9.00am 

Friday 20th July School breaks up 1.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance awards  

From Monday 2nd July to Thursday 4th July 

2018 

The highest attending class in KS1  

(including EYFS) was: Potter Class 

The highest attending class in KS2 was: Parks Class 

These classes get to display the attendance cups 

proudly in their classrooms for all to see until 

Friday 13th July 2018 

 

Thursday 3rd May 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

DUE TO LOCAL ELECTIONS 

 

The Summer Fair is on Friday 13th July, if you 

would like to help please contact Miss Bramson 

k.bramson@arkovalprimary.org  

If you have any donations of second hand uniform, 

second hand books or any raffle prizes we would be 

very grateful. 

Thank you 

SAFEGUARDING 
 

Please remember if you have any concerns 

regarding the safeguarding of a child, do 

not hesitate to contact either 

Miss Bramson, our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead or Mrs Whitehurst our 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead. 
 

We also work closely with Mr Powell our 

Family & School Key Worker as part of 

our Pastoral Team.  
 

If you need any support or advice, a 
member of our Safeguarding Team will be 

happy to meet with you. 

 

 
 

 

Our Value week beginning 2nd July was Respect 

The following children demonstrated this value 

this week and each received a certificate in 

assembly.  Well done!  
 

BLAKE  Aariz 

O’KEEFFE  Oliwia 

SEUSS  Shiza 

BOWIE  Lilly 

GILL    Katie 

WONDER   Cianna 

POTTER  Jamie 

ROSEN  Maya 

ZEPHANIAH  Samiksha 

HILL    Ashley 

LEWIS   Julia  

WEIR    Lucy 

DARWIN  Thanush 

HAWKING  Lena 

LOVELACE  Karina and Saaliha 

DAVIS   Maryam 

PERKINS  Tendwe Matemura 

PARKS   Sahel 

MANDELA   Dipanshu 
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